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Keeping safe online 
This week we have been learning about how to keep safe online - a very important topic in this 

modern world. Catherine from Streetwise has delivered assemblies and interactive lessons, for 

each class from Reception up to Y6, helping children choose safe and considerate behaviour 

online. It is essential that parents are aware of the dangers and how they can keep their children 

safe, in chatrooms, online 

games, browsing the web and 

on social media. There are 

some fantastic resources on the Webwise website 

(www.webwise.ie). 

Catherine’s support is provided by Streetwise, a terrific 

educational charity, funded by Maccabi GB and CST, 

teaching children in Jewish schools 

about PSCHE (Personal, Social, Citi-

zenship and Health Education) topics 

such as anti-bullying, healthy living, 

senior school transition and internet safety. 

Walk like an Egyptian! 
Year 3’s class assembly 

Purim goes to the Oscars! 
It’s time to get out your poshest outfits, as this year, 

Purim is off to the Oscars! On Thursday 1st 

March, we will be celebrating the fun festival 

of Purim, with a whole day of activities, 

culminating in an Oscars awards ceremo-

ny, with entertainment provided by the 

children themselves. Children are invited 

to dress up for the day in smart clothes, 

suitable for a prestigious awards ceremony. 

Alternatively they could dress up as their 

favourite movie star or character. However 

please consider 

the practicality of 

any costumes, 

worn through the 

day, including out-

side at break 

and dinner 

times. 



Each day, bread, water and fresh fruit are 

available. There is also a daily sandwich 

option. This is the menu for next week: 

Monday 

Tuna pasta bake or chickpea and sweet 

potato with rice; 

Shortbread cookie with fruit slices 

Tuesday 

Homemade chicken goujons or vegetable 

samosa with fluffy rice; 

Fruity jelly chill 

Wednesday 

Roast turkey, roast potatoes, stuffing and 

gravy, or Quorn and vegetable pie; 

Sultana flapjack 

Thursday 

All day breakfast: Veggie sausage, toma-

to, baked beans, egg wedge, mushrooms 

and toast; 

Jaffa sponge cake and custard 

Friday 

Breaded fish fillet with lemon and 

chipped potatoes, or tomato & roasted 

vegetable pinwheel;  

Chocolate Krispy cake 

Coming up… 
Friday 9th February, 1:30pm: 

Shabbat Kiddush, led by Y1 

Friday 16th February, 9:15am to 11am: 

School nurse drop-in session 

Monday 19th to Friday 23rd February: 

School closed for half-term break 

Thursday 1st March: Dressing up for Purim Oscars 

Shabbat begins tomorrow evening 

at 4:51pm and ends at 6:03pm on 

Saturday evening. In Synagogue 

this Shabbat, the portion of the Torah being read is 

“Parshat Mishpatim”, giving us our Theme of the 

Week “Standing up for what is right.” 

Friday night Kiddush 
Every Friday afternoon the 

whole school comes together 

for a mock Friday evening Kid-

dush - the meal that brings in 

Shabbat (the Sabbath day). 

Tomorrow is Y1’s turn to help lay the 

table or sit and take part. 

All parents are warmly 

welcomed to join us for 

this assembly at 1:30pm. 

Letters home this week... 
None this week 

Check the school calendar 
You can see the school term dates on our website - 

www.kingdavid.org.uk - Info - Term dates. The 

dates are also displayed on the noticeboard by the 

Y3/4 entrance in the playground. Please do check 

the term dates before booking holidays. We cannot 

authorise holidays in term time and such absences 

harm your child’s education - and the education of 

the other children in the class. 

This menu is dependant on availability 

of ingredients and is subject to change. 

All cream and custard is non-dairy. 

Updates on allergies 
If your child develops an allergy, or indeed any 

other relevant health condition, please make sure 

you inform the School Office, so we can make 

sure we keep your child safe in school. 

We have recently been working closely with As-

pens Catering, to ensure all our processes are suit-

able and sufficient to minimise any potential risks. 

 

 

 

Two Arab-Israeli engineers have developed a 

computer only 5cm by 5cm 

by 5cm in size.  

The CuBox-i is made by 

Israel company SolidRun. 


